
The NSW Government is improving accessibility at Hawkesbury River Station

Have your say on the proposed improvements to • a ne w accessible pathway and pedestrian crossing to 

Hawkesbury River Station. Key features include: the Dangar Road car park

• two new lifts to provide access to the station platform • a  new family accessible toilet and unisex ambulant toilet

•  a new accessible parking space and kiss and ride space • impr ovements to CCTV and lighting to increase safety 

in the Dangar Road car park and security.



Key features of the proposed Hawkesbury River Station Upgrade, subject to detailed design.

Have your say
The Review of Environmental Factors (REF) is on 
public display until Monday 22 July 2019, and 
community feedback is invited during this time. 

To view the REF, please scan the QR code or visit:

• www.transport.nsw.gov.au/hawkesbury-river

•  Hornsby Shire Council
296 Peats Ferry Road, Hornsby

•  Berowra Library
Community Centre, The Gully Road, Berowra

•  Transport for NSW Office
Level 5, Tower A Zenith Centre
821 Pacific Highway, Chatswood

Feedback may be submitted on the project’s website 
page via the Virtual Reality tool, or may be sent to:

• projects@transport.nsw.gov.au

•  Transport Access Program – Hawkesbury River
Associate Director Environmental Impact Assessment
Transport for NSW
Locked Bag 6501
St Leonards NSW 2065.

Please provide your feedback  
by 5pm Monday 22 July 2019.

Your feedback will help Transport for NSW  
understand what is important to customers 
and the community. 

�

Transport Access Program
This project is being delivered as part of the Transport Access Program, a NSW Government initiative to provide 

a better experience for public transport customers by delivering accessible, modern, secure and integrated 

transport infrastructure. As part of this program, the Hawkesbury River Station Upgrade would aim to provide 

a station precinct that is accessible to those with a disability, limited mobility, parents/carers with prams and 

customers with luggage.



  

Come and meet the project team

The project team will be located at Hawkesbury 

River Station on Tuesday 2 July 2019 from  

4pm-6pm to answer any questions you have on  

the project. 

Feel free to drop in at any time during these  

hours. If you have any questions, please call the 

Project Infoline on 1800 684 490 or email  

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au.

Review of Environmental Factors
The REF is a planning document outlining the  

proposed work, potential impacts and mitigation 

measures. The document includes comprehensive 

assessments on the existing environment and  

expected impacts of the project on the following areas:

• traffic and transport • noise and vibration

• biodiversity  • heritage.

• visual impact



This document contains important information about public transport projects in your area. If you require  
the services of an interpreter, please contact the Translating and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask  
them to call Transport for NSW on (02) 9200 0200. The interpreter will then assist you with translation.
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